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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

At Saltash Town Council meeting held on 3rd December 2020 it was resolved that Cllr 
Peggs be appointed to the Plastic Free Steering Group reporting back to Full Council. 
 
Following a discussion at the Saltash Town Council meeting held on 4th February 
2021 Saltash Town Council it was further agreed to support Plastic Free initiatives in 
our area, whenever possible and pledged to remove single use plastic items wherever 
this is possible and not detrimental to the services offered by the Council. 
 
By making these changes Saltash Town Council has gained its Plastic Free Allies 
Awards and become one of the few who will gain the Plastic Free Community Status 
Award in Cornwall. 
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